
Diane Sarkies - Objections to the NWRL EIS2 

  
12th November, 2012

 
Attention : Director, Infrastructure Projects 
  
  
  
Name : Mr Agnelo Correa 
  
Address : 135 Murray Farm Road 
                 Beecroft NSW 2119 
  
Name of application : Objection to the NWRL EIS2 
  
Application number : SSI-5414 
  
Objection : I absolutely object to the NSW Government proposal for the Epping to Chatswood Rail 
Line to be changed so that it will only run single deck trains between Epping and Chatswood. 
  
Reason for objection : We currently travel from Beecroft to the City via Chatswood, a journey of 
under 19 km, on a single train. If the above plan to change the Epping to Chatswood Rail Line to run 
only single deck trains goes ahead it would mean we have to catch three trains to complete the same 
journey. This is absolutely ridiculous. 
  
Who suggests such stupid plans and who approves spending of public money for such an illogical 
decision? Mrs Gladys Berejiklian seems to be managing plans for a rail line that is going nowhere 
very quickly. If this plan goes ahead, Mr Barry O’Farrell or the Liberals will never get my vote ever 
again. I am sure there are countries in the third world that would put better plans in place with the 
same amount of money. 
  
  

From:    "Agnelo Correa" <correaas@optusnet.com.au>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    12/11/2012 7:28 PM
Subject:   Objections to the NWRL EIS2
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